
From: Jonathan DeMont <jonathan@demontfami!yfuneralhome.ca>
Sent: October 1, 2018 1:57 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill 55

To whom it may concern,

I wanted to pass along my brief thoughts on the recent introduction of Bill 55.

As a resident and business owner In Windsor I am very much In favour of this legislation. The communities of both
Windsor and West Hants are much intertwined. With one unit I believe we can create efficiencies in all departments.

I came back to my home town 13 years ago because I believed in the people and the community. Investing in and hiring
local people. I believe we can and will do great things.

Through consolidation the community can create one vision to attract new families and businesses to our area. Anyone
who moves here or starts a business is a win for our community...no matter where in West Hants they decide to plant
roots.

In closing I'd like to thank the Minister of Municipal Affairs, The Honourable Chuck Porter for bringing this legislation
forward. This is very much needed. I truly hope and expect that our community will come together and grow into what

it is meant to be...a strong and welcoming community for one and all. I look forward to this being passed.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Jonathan R. DeMont

DeMont Family Funeral Home & Cremation Service (Lohnes-DeMont Funeral Service Ltd.)
419 Albert Street, PO Box 981

Windsor, NS
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